October 8th, 2022

Vanessa Countryman, Secretary
Securities and Exchange Commission
100 F Street, NE

Washington, DC 20549-0609

Re: Reporting of Securities Loans (File No. S7-18-21)

Dear Secretary Countryman:
I am writing in strong support of rule 10c-1, “Reporting of Securities Loans”.

As a U.S. investor, it is of utmost importance that trust in the American stock markets continues
to be a priority for the S.E.C. In this day and age, | can think of no reason why we are not
striving to be at the forefront of financial evolution. Advancements across a myriad of fields have
been made throughout the last decade while the Securities and Exchange Commission remains
stagnant. | overwhelmingly support 10c-1 and the intraday 15 minute reporting requirement and
believe this will help our country remain intact in the midst of the current economic recession.

Sincerely,

A Concerned Investor



